To: psotis@eefdnorth.navfac.navy.mil

Cc: GHorvat@dynamac.com, JS7@eaest .com
cmdavis@efdnorth.navfac.navy.mil, greg@mail.bbsnet.com
tim prior@mail.fws.gov,HCohen@riedc.com
HABITAT@savethebay.org

Becce:

From: CHRISTINE WILLIAMS <WILLIAMS.CHRISTINE@EPAMAIL.EPA.GOV>
Subject: Site 14 RTC

Date: Tuesday, March 11, 1997 11:02:33 EST

Attach: Headers.822

Certify: N

Forwarded by:

March 11, 1997

Mr. Philip Otis

U.S. Department of the Navy
Northern Division - NAVFAC
10 Industrial Highway=20
Code 1811/PO - Mail Stop 82
Lester, PA 19113-2090

Re: Navy Responses to EPA Comments on the Site 14 Closure Summary Report, =
PCB Contamination Removal Site 14, Building 38, dated March 5, 1997, =
former Naval Construction Battalion Center (NCBC), RI=20

Dear Mr. Otis:

Pursuant to =A7 7.6 of the NCBC Federal Facility Agreement (FFA), the =
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) reviewed the above referenced =
document and finds the responses sufficient. Please finalize the report =

and forward 2 copies for our files.=20

I look forward to working with you and the Rhode Island Department of =
Environmental Management toward the next completion of a remedial action
at NCBC. 1If you have any questions with regard to this letter, please =
contact me at (617) 573-5736.

Sincerely,

Christine A.P. Williams
Remedial Project Manager
Federal Facilities Superfund Section

cc:Richard Gottlieb, RIDEM
Walter Davis, CSO
Bryan Wolfenden, RI RC&D Inc.
Howard Cohen, RIEDC
Marilyn Cohen, ToNK
Marjory Meyers, Narragansett=20
George Horvat, Dynamac
Jim Shultz, EA




